
From: Claudio Canosa
Sent: October 27 19 8:07 PM
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca>
Subject: City of Burnaby’s new Housing License fee.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Attention Mayor and City Councillors,

As a hard working, tax paying, life long resident of Burnaby I have concerns about
this new tax. The Cities new bylaw which asks all rental households to pay a
license fee of $575 plus $50 for paperwork is concerning. I have a house I own
and live in and a house I own and rent out in Burnaby. I pay full property taxes for
both properties which should cover my family and my renters use of all city
facilities. Why now am I paying another fee? What does this fee cover? I would
like a phone call so this can be explained to me.

Thank you,
Claudio Canosa

Section 2 Council Correspondence 2019.10.31

Referred to: 
  Financial Management Committee (2019.11.20) 
Copied to:  
  City Manager 
  Dir. Corporate Services 
  Dir. Planning and Building 
  Dir. Public Safety and Community Services 
  Dir. Finance 

Note:
Staff will prepare a report to
Council to address the concern
raised by the writer.




